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      ‘Life in all its fullness.’ John 10:10 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Building Work at School during and after the Summer Holidays 
During the summer holidays there will be the start of work on our roofs in school. This will 
include the areas around the year 5&6 building and also the main building that you can see 
from Huddersfield Rd. The work will continue after the holidays and into the Autumn term.  
 
We anticipate at this time that the work will take 18 weeks. 
 
All work will be carried out with the highest of health and safety procedures. There will be 
scaffolding though around these buildings that will also include some of the areas on the 
pathways off Richmond St and on to the playground and also at the front of school. 
 
Entrance and Exit to School after the Summer Holidays and Start and Finish Times 
 
From Monday 5th September: 
 
From after the holidays all children will enter and exit school via Richmond St. 
 
The school gates off Richmond St will open at 8.40am 
 
School will start at 8.45am 
 
In the afternoon the school gates will open at 3.05pm 
 
School will finish at 3.15pm  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our new Reception class will enter via Richmond St and enter via their usual entrance in the 
early year’s outdoor area. This class will also be collected form the same area. 
 
Years 1-6 will enter via Richmond St and be collected from the playground by their teachers 
in the morning. You will then collect your children from the playground at the end of the 
day.  
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We ask that adults collecting children come onto the playground to collect their children at 
the end of the day and do not wait on the pathway that leads up to the school gates as this 
will be a narrower space due to the presence of scaffolding.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please out of safety for our children and also out of respect for our neighbours do not drive 
down Richmond St at the start and end of day. Also do not park in the immediate vicinity of 
Huddersfield Rd or the yellow zig zag lines. Our church kindly lets us use their car park at 
drop off and pick up times so please use this space if coming by car and walk down to 
school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr S Wright 
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